
 

 
 
 
 
 
Announcing important updates to the University of Nebraska retirement plans 
 
University of Nebraska is committed to providing you with competitive retirement benefits. As part of this 
commitment, they recently reviewed the retirement program and recommended some important changes, 
which TIAA will begin to implement on August 15, 2022. 
 
You are receiving this letter because you have a balance in the retirement plans. While you are not required 





New investment options Ticker 

Vanguard Target Retirement 2060 Fund VTTSX 

Vanguard Target Retirement 2065 Fund VLXVX 

Vanguard Target Retirement 2070 Fund VSVNX 

Vanguard Target Retirement Income Fund VTINX 

Vanguard Total Bond Market Index Fund Institutional Shares VBTIX 



 
 
 


